
NOTICE OF PLANNING BOARD MEETING 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that effective immediately and based 
upon notices and health advisories issued by Federal, State and Local 
officials related to the COVID-19 virus, a Planning Board meeting will 
be held on Thursday, October 29, 2020, at 7:00PM via 
videoconferencing as permitted by the NYS Open Meetings Law and 
Executive Order 202.1.  Due to public health and safety concerns, the 
public will not be permitted to attend at the remote locations where 
Board members or Department Heads will be situated or in any other 
location.  The public will be able to fully observe the videoconference 
meeting. 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that the agenda is available 
online in advance of the meeting at www.villageofcorinthny.com.   

INSTRUCTIONS TO ACCESS THE VIRTUAL MEETING:  If 
you have a computer, tablet or smartphone, you can register, log in and 
see the video and hear the audio of the live session.   

You can access the Zoom meeting at https://zoom.us/j/93069706255 

and clicking on “Join a Meeting”, and enter Meeting ID 930 6970 
6255 

You can also call in to the Zoom meeting at 1 (929) 205 6099, when 
prompted enter Meeting ID: 930 6970 6255  

 

On the evening of October 29, 2020, 5 minutes before 7:00PM, log in 
with your computer, tablet, smartphone or telephone. You will be 
placed on hold until the meeting starts.    Questions about accessing 
the Zoom videoconference should be emailed to 
clerk@villageofcorinthny.com.  
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